
Over the summer names of prospective partners were sent to members by e-mail and 

were approved by a majority of Council members.  

1.  The attached list sets out the 139 partners that were approved using the virtual sign off 

process.  

2.   Details of the role[s] they have been appointed to and the relevant part of the HPC 

register they belong to [where appropriate] are included.  

Council is now asked to note the decision reached by email and to ratify the approval of 

these appointments in the following terms:    

  

RESOLVED  

That the decision to approve the appointments of partners by e-mail be ratified and 

treated in all respects as if it was a decision made by a meeting of the Council. 

 


